From: Viviana Fain Binda_

Sent: 26 July 2017 22:15

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2017/4036/P
Dear Jonathan McClue,

Application Ref : 2017/4036/P

From floor plans it appears that the hallways have been reduced in order to permit the flats to be

larger. This means that there is less hallway space particularly in the tower. It also transpires that London
Fire Brigade (LFB) has not been consulted on this matter. The tower appears to have only one stairwell
and if there is still less hall space this will make the evacuation in case of fire or any other emergency very
difficult and possibly fatal.

Many new proposals which are 'material changes' are being slipped in under an application of '‘non-material
change'. In view of the tragedy in North Kensington it seems extraordinary that the LFB has not been
consulted regarding the above matter as well as the change of the glazing, the means of opening windows
and the positioning of balconies.

Please look at these matters seriously and do not allow this company to take shortcuts. We have seen what
tragedies stem from that sort of approach and cutting corners and obtaining the largest profit possible with

the cheapest investment are always in the back of the mind of construction companies. .

Kind regards,

Viviana Fain-Binda



